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May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have had a significant number of parental requests for Year 11 students to be permitted 
to prepare for examinations at home. Some families have made a decision unilaterally.  As of 
Wednesday 25th May, we will allow all Year 11 students to attend for examinations only, if we 
have parental consent and agreement.  Year 11 students will, of course, still be permitted to 
attend school and revise, but they must attend for the entire day if this decision is taken.   
 
In order to support our robust safeguarding arrangements, please complete the Parent 
Agreement and Consent by clicking the link below: 
 
https://forms.gle/2wWAnkcCq2MYw9E59 
 
Without parental consent, students will be expected to remain on site in order to comply with 
safeguarding protocols.  
 
Home preparation will commence on Wednesday 25th May 2022.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Brant 
Headteacher 
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